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EXHIBITION 
Nov. 30 - Jan. 3, 2025 
 
ARTIST’S RECEPTION 
Saturday, Nov. 30, 2024 
6pm-9pm

From the beginning of their friendship, Vee Sampson and Philip Garcia 

have shared their idiosyncratic perceptions with one another. These were 

most often cellphone pictures of everyday weirdness that ultimately 

landed into the exhibit “Dispatch from the Joey Pouch”, for which Vee was 

the image maker and Philip was the editor and curator. The show offers 

photography as a divining rod into many questions, one of which being 

“How do we human?”

Philip will be offering a brief talk about Vee’s work and how and why it is 

more important than ever in today’s ever-changing landscape of Being.
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